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WORKPLACE LAW STRATEGIES BLOG:
EMPLOYEE HANDBOOKS SHOULD NOT BE
RELIED UPON TO AVOID COMMON LAW
REASONABLE NOTICE ON TERMINATION

In her most recent Workplace Law Strategies Blog post, Harper Grey lawyer, Deanna
Froese, discusses a recent BC Small Claims Court decision, Shehata v Ashton College
Ltd., 2020 BCPC 37.

This case reminds employers that it is best practice to clearly address termination
entitlements in employment agreements or offer letters rather than attempting to rely on
provisions in an employee handbook.

Read the full post here.
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